
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ralph Wilson [mailto:ralphwilson1954@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 1:50 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Cc: Ralph Wilson 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
Honorable Thomas Perez 
Secretary of the United States Department of Labor: 
Dear Secretary Perez: 
  
I am concerned that the proposed Department of Labor rule dealing with fiduciary duties of investment 
advisors may also have the effect of eliminating my ability to sell cover call stock options on stocks I own 
in my self directed retirement accounts. It is my earnest request that the proposed regulation be revised 
so that I will continue to be able to sell cover call stock options in my self directed retirement accounts. 
Please contact me with any questions. Thanks 
 
Very truly yours, 
Ralph M. Wilson 
6405 Keith Springs Circle 
Louisville, KY. 40207 
Tele. 502/608/7823 
Ralphwilson1954@gmail.com 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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